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Killed In The Line of Duty Loan 
Protection

National Police Credit Union is pleased to offer Killed in the Line of Duty Loan 
Protection, a special debt cancellation benefit created exclusively for active 

full-time Law Enforcement Officers. 

Available for multiple loans* at no cost to the borrower, this complimentary benefit 
will cancel up to $850,000 of the outstanding balance of one or more loans, 
including mortgages, should the unthinkable happen to an officer due to a 

line-of-duty incident.** 

To qualify for Killed in the Line of Duty Loan Protection, the borrower must fit the 
following criteria:
• Take out at least one eligible loan* with National Police Credit Union that qualifies for the

Complementary Killed in the Line of Duty Loan Protection; and
• Be an active sworn Law Enforcement Officer employed by a federal, state, county or

municipal agency
• Take out a new loan for $25,000 or greater; or an aggregate of two or more new loans for

$25,000 or greater.

To apply for an eligible loan, 
please visit www.nationalpolicecu.com or call 844-COP-SAVE

*Eligible Credit Union loans include Mortgages and Home Equity Loans; Auto, Motorcycle and Boat Loans; Signature Loans,
including Uniform Loans and Tuition Loans; Student Consolidation; and Credit Cards. Killed in the Line of Duty Loan Protection 

coverage is available only for the qualifying member, and debt protection may not be purchased outright. 

**Killed in the Line of Duty Loan Protection is available only for the qualifying officer, and the protection may not be purchased 
outright. This debt cancellation benefit only applies in the case of death. 

Please see loan addendum upon loan closing for more details.


